
 

Seacole Class Information 

The school year is now well underway so here is some information about the expectations 

in the classroom. 

Reading 

Please read with your child at least 5 times a week. If your child finds it tricky to read to you, you could try 

reading to them a few times a week instead.  Please record this in the reading journal by writing the date, 

signing your name and writing what book has been read. If your child found a word tricky you could record 

this in the reading journal too. The colour book that your child is reading is related to their RWI groups that 

they are in at school. 

Reading records will be checked and books changed on a Friday afternoon. Your child will choose three 

books to take home with them.  

Spelling: 

Our new spelling scheme is now up and running! We test the children on the different coloured spelling 

sheets to see which spellings they need to practise. The highlighted spellings are the ones which need 

some practise at home. You can do this by getting the children to rainbow write the spelling, do look cover 

write check or by seeing how many times they can write it in a minute! 

Maths: 

 Practise counting to and from 100 (try starting at different numbers!)  

 Practise counting in 2,5,10 ( counting in 3’s for a challenge) 

 Name coins and notes. What can you buy with £1? How much money do we have all together? 

 Practise adding and subtracting numbers. Do the numbers get smaller or bigger? 

PE 

Our PE session will be on Mondays. Their PE kit will need to stay in school for the whole half term and can 

be taken home for the half term to be washed. If the PE kit becomes dirty then we will send it home 

earlier.  

Please remove jewellery or watches in the morning before school (this includes studded earings). 

Also, throughout the week we will be enjoying Jump start Jonny and Yoga sessions. 

Show and tell 

We have a fun packed year of learning ahead of us! Please only bring in things to show that are related to 

our theme or topic. Whilst sharing these things it allows us a chance to learn from each other and also 

shows that you have been a web weaving spider by making links at home! Please leave all other home 

things at home. 

Thank you very much for taking the time to read this information; let me know if you have any questions. 

Well done to all the children for all their hard work in their first few weeks back! 

Kind regards, 

Miss Keatley 


